
 Support Walden Students and Staff - Join our PTA!!! 

 ______  $15.00  Individual Membership 

 _____  $30.00  Family Membership 

 _____  $75.00  PRIME Family Membership 
 By selecting this membership your student may opt out of selling merchandise to support our programs, 
 because your extra dollars will do just that! 

 _____  $100.00  Business Membership 
 Your logo will be posted in PTA Newsletters and on  our Social Media Pages. Please email us your logo! 
 Business Name:  _______________________________________________ 

 PTA Fan Club Donation $______ 
 P  lease consider this donation if you do not wish to  join the PTA at any level but want to support PTA programs! 

 Student Name:  _____________________________  Grade:  _______   Team:  _________________ 

 Parent or Guardian / Member Name(s): _____________________________________________________________ 

 Address (include city and zip): ___________________________________________________________________ 

 Phone Number:  _________________________________ Email:  ___________________________________ 

 Forms of Payment: 

 — Cash  — Check (Walden Middle School)  — Online (Cheddar Up) 

 SIGN-UP ONLINE WITH CHEDDAR 
 https://walden-pta-membership-2023-2024.cheddarup.com  or scan the QR code. 



 PTA for your CHILD! 
 MAKE a DIFFERENCE  in your child’s school! 

 Join the PTA - DONATE  to PTA! 

 Your  membership  and  donations  will make a great difference  and will benefit all of our students. 
 Our PTA thrives in connecting with students, staff and families. We provide additional items for 
 teachers and students to enhance learning and promote a positive and fun school community. 

 Your MEMBERSHIP & DONATIONS will make a positive change! 
 In the past your  generous  donations and membership  dues have helped us to provide and support our 
 students and teachers with: 

 ●  Cultural Arts events and guest speakers for all grades 
 ●  Awards Assembly 
 ●  Reflections Art Contest 
 ●  Quarterly Incentives 
 ●  Special Teacher Requests 
 ●  Classroom enrichment supplies 
 ●  Staff Appreciation 
 ●  Donations to health room & Social worker 
 ●  … more to come!!! 

 We love and support our teachers and students! 

 ●  Teachers  - We are a big advocate of our teachers and  staff and also have their full support. 
 For the past two years 100% of the Walden teachers have joined the PTA! 

 ●  Connections  - PTA brings parents and teachers together  to help enhance learning and 
 promote a positive and fun school community. 

 ●  Students  - We are all here for the kids!  Every program  and activity we help to provide is for 
 the students at Walden! 

 Join and donate now and decide how involved you would like to be! 

 ●  Donate your time - Volunteer at school events (see our Volunteer Form) 
 ●  Donate items for classroom activities and programs 
 ●  Donate money to help fund PTA sponsored programs 

 Thank you for your support in helping us to start the 2023-2024 school year 
 strong. We wish all of our Jaguars a very successful year! 

 Find us: 
 Walden Weekly Newsletter 

 https://www.facebook.com/WaldenMiddleSchoolPTA 
 waldenjaguarpta@gmail.com 


